
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

ALDI Stores (A Limited Partnership) — 
Casalux Solar LED street light 

Model number: WFD-SPL004 located on 
the compliance label under the solar panel. 

Dates sold: 23 September 2023 – 27 
October 2023 

Why the product is recalled: The internal batteries can overheat while 
charging and catch fire. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury or death. There is also risk of 
property damage. 

Multiple incidents have occurred where the batteries have exploded, 
melted and caught fire, and a consumer has been injured.

Stop using the product immediately and return it to any ALDI store
for a full refund.  

For more information, contact the product supplier on  
streetlight@yaleprima.com.au or by phone on 1300 366 155 (Monday to 
Friday, 9:00 am – 5:00 pm AEST), or visit Aldi product recalls page 

Purchased from: Aldi Stores 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice

• Set a reminder on your phone
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